

New Road Primary School

Weekly Newsletter- 13th March (Week 24)

Weekly Update

I just wanted to thank you all for your patience and understanding regarding some of the changes we have made this week in relation to the Coronavirus news. I will continue to keep you updated on any significant plans as I receive advice from both the Government and recommendations from the Local Authority. Please be assured that the two class trips for Year 5 and Year 2 have just been postponed and not cancelled so they will be re scheduled later in the year. We have also made the decision to cancel the Parents Evenings scheduled for 30th and 31st March and instead your child's class teacher will be sending home a mid year report containing the information that would have been shared at the meetings. Thank you again for all of your support.

Sport Relief

Today the children have enjoyed joining in with all of the various activities taking place in school for Sport Relief.





Telephone: 01422 831351

email:admin@newroad.calderdale.sch.uk

Website: www.newroadprimarycalderdale.org.uk

March

19th—Reception & Yr 6— Height and Weight

20th—Mothers day shop

20th—Small Football Tournament at Ryburn—3.45-5.00

April

3rd—School Closes

20th—School Closed— Training Day

21st—School Reopens

24th—Firefighters Collection

May

1st—Yr 1 Indoor Athletics—9.30-11.30 at Ryburn

8th—School Closed—Bank Holiday

11th-SATS Week

20th-22nd—Yr 6 Residential

22nd—School Closes

June

1st— School re-opens

4th-Yr 4 trip

10th—Family learning

10th—New intake meeting

12th class photos 9.00 am

17th—Bikeability Yr 5/6

18th—Bikeability 5/6

23rd-Yr 1 trip

24th—Bikeability Yr 5/6





Weekly Attendance Figures

School- 96.9%

Well done to the 3 classes with NO lates.



Class	Attendance %	No of lates
Acorns	97.3	0
Oaks	96.5	1
Willows	98.5	0
Junipers	96.8	0
Elms	96.2	2
Rowans	95.8	2
Maples	96.7	1

A big thank you to everyone for helping us to raise money for Sport Relief. We are pleased to advise you that we have raised a fantastic £116.80. Thank you to everyone who has supported school and this fantastic charity.



After School Clubs
Clubs for the Spring
Term

Tuesday Thursday Friday Karate Club Netball Club Football Club

Easter Holiday Club

Copley Primary School is

looking to run a Holiday Club for children
on Monday 6th and Tuesday 7th April during the Easter break. If you are interested
can you please let the office at New Road
know by Friday 6th March. Cost is £28 for
a full day and £14 for a half day.